May 5, 2024
To whom it may concern,

As the mowing and trimming season is in full effect it is time to maintain your loved ones’ plots.
Please ensure that flowers, trinkets, and shrubs are properly maintained and secure. The cemetery
commission is not responsible for damage done to trinkets, flowers, or shrubs. See below to help
support the cleanup of our cemeteries:

Trees and Shrubs:

Shrubs are to be trimmed and properly maintained at all times.

Shrubs are to be no more than 3’ high or the height of the stone.

They must be placed close to the stone.

Any unmaintained trees or shrubs will be removed at the discretion of the commission.

Flowers:
No artificial flowers are permitted.
Natural flowers are permitted at a reasonable distance from the stone.

Trinkets and Solar Lights:
Both are permitted as long as the trinkets cannot be blown away by wind.
Solar lights are allowed and need to be secure in the ground.

As planting season is also in effect in the upcoming weeks please ensure clean up of your plots
by June 15, 2024.
Thank you for working with us to keep our cemeteries a clean place for our loved ones. Please
see the signs at the cemetery entrance to see its updated rules and regulations. They can also be
found on our Facebook page and website.
Thank you for understanding.

Sincerely,

The Cemetery Commission

One Academy Street
Swanton, VT 05488



